
From: Zafar, Marzia

Sent: 4/24/2014 11:42:39 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE:

Coming now.

Marzia Zafar - California Public Utilities Commission - Zaf@cpuc.ca.gov - 415-703-1997

---- Original Message-----
From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7fa)pge.coml
Sent: Thursday, April 24,2014 11:42 AM
To: Zafar, Marzia
Subject:

Come get me down in the cafeteria. I didn't bring a warm coat!

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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